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KITTITAS COUNTY 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

MEMORANDUM 
TO:  All Staff 
FROM:  Public Works Planning Review Team 
DATE:  December 14, 2020 
SUBJECT: VA-20-00011 Tuttle 
 
 
The Department of Public Works has reviewed the zoning variance application and recommends 
approval based on the following:   

 
A. The structure will not encroach upon any easement or right-of-way.  

B. Any grading over 100 cubic yards of material will require a grading permit from 
Public Works.  

Additionally, Public Works requests clarification on the following: 
 

1. The site plan provided as part of the application does not represent the shape of 
the lot.  As a result, the setbacks proposed may not be a suitable reference to the 
lot boundaries. 

2. There is significant impact to the north portion of the lot addressed.  Please see 
the easement on the attached plat. 

 
Public Works proposes that the applicant revise the application to correct the issues stated 
above.  It may be necessary for a private surveyor to be involved to recreate the easement from 
record documents. 
 






